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Right here, we have countless books deer skull wall hanging decoration free papercraft download and collections to
check out. We additionally give variant types and as a consequence type of the books to browse. The adequate book,
fiction, history, novel, scientific research, as capably as various supplementary sorts of books are readily
friendly here.
As this deer skull wall hanging decoration free papercraft download, it ends up being one of the favored book deer
skull wall hanging decoration free papercraft download collections that we have. This is why you remain in the
best website to look the incredible books to have.

Citygami London Clockwork Soldier 2018-06 London's
skyline springs to life in this ingeniously crafted book
that lets you build your own paper city. Citygami London
is a craft project, a diorama, a study in architecture,
and, when it's finished, a stand-alone piece of art.
Inspired by one of the world's great architectural
cities, Clockwork Soldier have created a unique
experience that lets readers replicate London's most
famous buildings, while also gaining fascinating insight
into their histories and significance. Here, scale
models of the Shard, Tower Bridge, St. Paul's Cathedral,
the London Eye, and other structures are presented in
die-cut, pre-folded, cardstock pages. Clear, easy-tofollow instructions show you how to assemble each
building. Accompanying the models are a set of
detachable cards of the buildings, allowing readers to
play against each other by comparing facts and figures
about the structures. Best of all, when every building
has been constructed, the result is a display-ready
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cityscape of London. As fun as it is educational, this
craft book promises hours of absorbing activity and a
lasting keepsake for years to come.
Christmas Origami Paper Pack Sterling Publishing Co.,
Inc. 2014-09-02 This book includes instructions for
basic folds and projects for beginners. Leftover sheets
make great wrapping paper. Deck the halls with origami!
It's fun, thanks to this cheery holiday pack. Along with
an easy-to-follow book that teaches all the basic
Origami Paper 200 Sheets Marbled Patterns 6 (15 CM)
Tuttle Publishing 2020-08-11 This pack contains 200
high-quality origami sheets printed with fun and vibrant
Blue & White Patterns. These paper patterns were
developed to enhance the creative work of origami
artists and paper crafters. The pack contains 12 designs
unique to this pack, and all of the papers are printed
with coordinating colors on the reverse to provide
aesthetically pleasing combinations in origami models
that show both the front and back of the papers. This
origami paper pack includes: 200 sheets of high-quality
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origami paper 12 unique designs Vibrant and bright
colors Double-sided color 6 x 6 inch (15 cm) squares
Instructions for 6 easy origami projects
The Simple Screamer Dan Reeder 1984 An illustrated,
step-by-step explanation of how to construct a papier
and cloth mache monster. Also includes a brief
discussion of a variety of imaginary monsters and their
origins.
The Best of Card Creations Jennifer Schaerer 2010 A
handmade card can express personal sentiments like
nothing else, and card makers will find this 288-page
collection invaluable for its wide variety of
inspiration and ideas. It offers more than 500 of the
best card projects from the editors of Paper Crafts&die;
magazine and its Card Creations special issues, plus 20
brand-new cards. This irresistible card-making resource
will help all through the year, including major
holidays, traditional family milestones for all ages,
and special occasions. There are cards full of
impressive techniques, and quick and easy varieties for
last-minute designs. Over 350 can be completed in 5
steps or less. Paper crafters can create to their
heart's content!
Kirstie's Christmas Crafts Kirstie Allsopp 2013 Handmake your perfect Christmas with Kirstie Nothing shows
how much you love someone more than a handmade gift,
card or decoration. And the pleasure is just as much in
the planning and making as it is in giving and
receiving. In this ultimate celebration of Christmas,
Kirstie has brought together over 50 of her favourite
festive projects to make, bake and create.
All Things Paper Ann Martin 2013-05-21 Make decorative,
simple do-it-yourself projects with this friendly guide
to paper crafting. You and your family will love to
deer-skull-wall-hanging-decoration-free-papercraft-download

spend hours making beautiful paper art, jewelry, and
decorations with All Things Paper. This easy paper
crafts book comes with simple-to-follow instructions and
detailed photos that show you how to create colorful and
impressive art objects to display at home—many of which
have practical uses. It is a great book for experienced
paper craft hobbyists looking for new ideas or for new
folders who want to learn paper crafts from experts.
Projects in this papercrafting book include: Candle
Luminaries Citrus Slice Coasters Mysterious Stationery
Box Everyday Tote Bag Silver Orb Pendant Fine Paper Yarn
Necklace Wedding Cake Card Perfect Journey Journal And
many more… All the projects in this book are designed by
noted paper crafters like Benjamin John Coleman,
Patricia Zapata, and Richela Fabian Morgan. They have
all been creating amazing objects with paper for many
years. Whether you're a beginner or have been paper
crafting for many years, you're bound to find something
you'll love in All Things Paper. Soon you will be on
your way to creating your own designs and paper art.
Origami Masters Bugs 2013-09-15 Presents instructions
for creating twelve bug models from some of the biggest
names in modern origami, in a tribute to the "Bug Wars"
of the 1980s and 1990s that saw top folders compete to
create complex origami figures.
Watercolor with Me in the Jungle Dana Fox 2020-10-20
Capture the Vibrant Colors of the Jungle with 25 NoSketch Projects Grab your paintbrush, smock and
explorer’s hat and get ready to paint your way through
the jungle! Dana Fox, bestselling author of Watercolor
with Me in the Forest and Watercolor with Me in the
Ocean, returns with 25 new beginner-friendly watercolor
projects that capture all the beauty and vibrancy of a
jungle landscape—no sketching required. From furry
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friends and exotic beasts to colorful flowers and
tropical fruits, these adorable projects will help you
hone your watercolor skills in just a few simple steps.
And with every project printed on special, high-quality
art paper, you can paint directly on the page. Dana’s
straightforward approach and easy-to-follow instructions
lead you through every step of the watercolor process,
so no matter your skill level, you’ll get frame-worthy
results every time. Projects are divided among the
popular wet-on-wet and wet-on-dry techniques, with each
section accompanied by practice examples that teach you
the basics. Learn to paint fur detail on cute critters
like sloths and monkeys, or how to layer colors to
create the amazing patterns of the Bengal tiger and
poison dart frog. You can also create beautiful blends
of color for papayas, hibiscuses and other wild fauna.
With Dana’s lively art and simple directions, you’ll be
painting masterpieces in no time.
Paper Craft DK 2015-10-06 DK's Paper Craft makes it
easy--and affordable--to design handmade crafts that are
guaranteed to impress. Transform your favorite paper
into beautiful decorations and home decor, greeting
cards, scrapbooks, and beyond, no matter what your skill
level. This visual, step-by-step guide outlines all the
necessary equipment, and materials and contains nifty
techniques like scaling, embossing, and crumpling, as
well as quilling, decoupage, and papier-mâché. Inside
Paper Craft you'll find seasonal and special occasion
paper craft ideas to suit a variety of tastes. And,
templates and variation suggestions allow you to choose
exactly the right look for your projects. Cut, fold,
roll, glue, and print your way to crafting heaven with
Paper Craft.
Animal Skulls Mark Elbroch 2006-11-21 Comprehensive
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guide to the animals of North America. Fully illustrated
with drawings and photographs. User-friendly format
makes comparing species easy.
Stash and Smash Cindy Shepard 2011 Be inspired to use
your stash of papers, mementos and accents to create
something wonderful! You'll find over 120 valuable tips,
ideas, samples, and instructions for creating your very
own 'Smash It In' journals.
Blossom Possum Gina M. Newton 2006 Early one morning
Blossom Possum gets such a fright she thinks the sky is
falling down! She has to tell someone, so she sets off
with her news. On the way she meets her bush mates, but
she also runs in to trouble ... Age 3+
Paper Cats Papermade 2016-03-15 Punch out, fold up
and...voila! Instant Cuddly Kitty. Paper Cats-- the 5th
in a series that's taking the world by storm. Behold 12
unique cat designs that are pre-cut, scored and
perforated so they're simple to punch out, fold up and
enjoy--instantly becoming adorable 3D objects to play
with and love! Paper Cats also comes with 8 special
pages that transform into the quintessential cat
habitat--a carpeted cat condo! Paper Cats deftly
combines paper craft with advanced paper engineering so
no glue, tape or tools are ever needed! Paper Cats make
great companions for anyone age 7 to 101. Best of all,
they don't need litter boxes, food or kick up any
dander--some people may love them more than real cats.
Paper Cats includes: One oversized scratching post /
carpeted cat condo Piano Cat - the YouTube piano-playing
feline Mac -- the orange tabby from Bryant Park Surprise
kitty -- another YouTube cat star Cranky Cat -- never
content, even for a cat that sleeps all day Spooky -redefining the term "scary black cat" Series Overview:
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-no glue, tape or tools are EVER needed. They're a safe,
simple and nostalgic alternative to digital games that
are fun for the whole family. PaperMade(TM) -- Paper
craft for the masses.
Papercuts Paper Panda 2015-03-05 Louise Firchau a.k.a.
Paper Panda, is an expert paper cutter and owner of the
renowned online paper cuts company Paper Panda. Her
gorgeous designs are much sought after, and here are
twenty of them - all created by Louise especially for
the book, and all in her distinctive and exquisite
style. Each project consists of a full-size template and
a photograph of the finished design, together with tips
on cutting, or how to display the finished item and a
1-5 difficulty rating. With notes on basic papercutting
techniques at the start of the book.
Paper Engineering and Pop-ups For Dummies Rob Ives
2009-03-03 Paper Engineering & Pop-ups For Dummies
covers a wide range of projects, from greeting cards to
freestanding models. Easy-to-follow, step-by-step
instructions and dozens of accompanying diagrams help
readers not only to complete the diverse projects in the
book, but also master the skills necessary to apply
their own creativity and create new projects, beyond the
book's pages.
Jurassic Park Michael Crichton 2012 An American
bioengineering research firm erects a theme park on a
Caribbean island, complete with living dinosaurs, and
invites a group of scientists to be its first terrified
guests.
Color and Frame 3 in 1 Animals Ltd Publications
International 2015-10-22
Mythological Creatures and the Chinese Zodiac in Origami
John Montroll 1996-01-01 Presents illustrated, step-bystep instructions for creating the twelve animals of the
deer-skull-wall-hanging-decoration-free-papercraft-download

Chinese zodiac and a variety of mythological creatures
in origami.
Beginner's Book of Modular Origami Polyhedra Rona
Gurkewitz 2012-03-07 This manual features 17 easy-tomaster projects involving the Platonic solids: the
tetrahedron, hexahedron, octahedron, dodecahedron, and
icosahedron. Includes detailed diagrams and photos of
all the completed models.
Mind-Blowing Modular Origami Byriah Loper 2016-10-11
Modular origami is the latest craze in paper folding!
These three-dimensional models are created from a number
of small pieces of paper that are easily folded and then
cleverly fit together to form a spectacular shape. They
range from paper polyhedra to bristling buckyballs that
are reminiscent of sea urchins—to ornate flower-like
spheres. Each piece of paper is held by the tension of
the other papers—demonstrating the remarkable hidden
properties of paper, which is at the same time flexible
but also strong! Author Byriah Loper has been creating
modular origami sculptures for just five years, but in
that time, he's pushed the upper limits of the art form
with some of the largest, most complex geometric paper
constructions ever assembled. While many geo-modular
origami artists focus on creating dense floral spheres,
Byriah has pioneered the open, linear "wire frame"
approach, which results in a very complex-looking model
that reveals the interior of its form. He exhibits his
sculptures annually at the Origami USA convention in New
York, and was recently a featured artist at the "Surface
to Structure" exhibition at the Cooper Union gallery in
the East Village. A great way to learn origami, the
easy-to-follow diagrams and step-by-step instructions in
this book show you how to fold the paper components and
then assemble them to create 22 incredible models. Each
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model is a new challenge, and the paper sculptures you
create look fantastic on your desk or shelf!
Playing with Pop-ups Helen Hiebert 2014-05-01 DIVEnter
the enchanting world of pop-ups and handmade paper
crafts. Join author Helen Hiebert as she guides you
through materials, tools and pop-up basics including
parallel folds, angle folds, combinations and
variations, and layered pop-ups. Enjoy creating 20
projects to play with ranging from cards and books to
buildings, graphic design pieces, and more. Featuring a
high-end gallery of artists, whose beautiful work will
inspire you to make your own amazing paper art, Playing
with Pop-Ups will teach you to create interactive pieces
that everyone will enjoy./div
Kawaii Origami Chrissy Pushkin 2019-04-02 Kawaii Origami
book and paper pack has everything you need to make your
very own Kawaii origami creations—from an origami ice
cream cone to an origami cactus! Jump right in and start
folding your way to cute with 50 sheets of adorable
origami paper and 25 Kawaii-style origami projects with
step-by-step instructions from the creator of the
popular website Paper Kawaii, Chrissy Pushkin. After a
tutorial on basic folds, use the included origami paper
to create these adorable, easy-to-follow projects: Masu
Box, Lucky Stars, Kawaii Envelopes, Water Balloon, Tea
Bag, Tea Bag Envelopes, Love Knots, Dustpan & Scoop,
Rectangular Masu Box, Cute Purse, Woven Bracelet, Woven
Bookmark, Cat & Dog Hearts, Cactus, Round Pot, Bento
Box, Mini Trash Bin, Mini Drawer, Stationery Boxes, Ice
Cream, Sushi Roll Boxes, Nigiri Sushi Boxes, Flower
Bowl, Star Bowl, and Twinkle Star. With this
instructional book and included papers, you will be
creating stunning and unique origami pieces like a pro
in no time!
deer-skull-wall-hanging-decoration-free-papercraft-download

Cutting Machine Crafts with Your Cricut, Sizzix, or
Silhouette Lia Griffith 2018-05-01 Get more creative
with your Cricut, Sizzix, or Silhouette die cutting
machine! Here are 50 easy projects and 60 templates for
making gorgeous home accessories, fun party decor, and
memorable gifts. This book includes beautiful items you
can make using just about any electronic die cutting
machine, by downloading the SVG templates, running your
materials through your machine, and following the
instructions to assemble your cut materials. Discover
graphic Scandinavian patterns to decorate aprons and tea
towels, paper succulent centerpieces, and dozens of
blooms for bouquets, garlands, and crowns. Every project
includes easy instructions and plenty of variations so
you can get the most out of your machine. With an
introduction to electronic die cutting machines and
options for cutting the templates out by hand, this book
is full of inspiration and expert advice. Includes
instructions for downloading 60 SVG cut files compatible
with most electronic cutting machines.
The Brand Mapping Strategy Karen Leland 2016-06-20 A
fundamental paradigm shift has occurred in marketing and
branding. Today the most successful CEOs, executives,
entrepreneurs and enterprises set their sites on
developing a long-term platform instead of a short-term
strategy that supports and builds buzz for their
personal or business brand. That’s really the key to the
new business mindset — the recognition that branding and
marketing are an ongoing, steady stream of small
efforts, not a series of gigantic pushes. Social media,
blogging and other business development activities —
both online and off — are about the persistent, ongoing
process of building a platform, creating credibility and
increasing the number of people that you funnel into
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your potential client and network pipeline. Converting
those people into clients or fans may take a month, a
year or two years, but the new mindset leads you to
strategies that will keep that pipeline full. In short,
you need to start a bunch of small fires to keep your
brand burning hot. How can today’s CEOs, executives and
entrepreneurs keep these fires going and powerfully get
their messages across, motivate others to action and be
authentic — all while simultaneously shepherding
initiatives from creation to implementation in highdemand markets? CEO, executive and team branding are key
factors that enable effective leaders to achieve peak
performance, gain greater influence in their industries
and generate increased engagement within their
companies. By creating a brand (business or personal) by
design instead of default, leaders and companies bring
their brand promise into every interaction across the
board. A personal, team or business brand is not just a
single statement or a clever quip but a multilayered,
congruent narrative told across multiple channels —
online and off — within the organization and to the
business community at large. The power is in knowing how
to tell the story. The book will introduce CEOs and
executives in Fortune 500 companies and entrepreneurs in
SMBs to the SMG Brand Mapping Process©, a process that
will guide them in creating personal, team and business
brands that work in harmony and parallel with each
other.
Large Origami Paper Dover Staff 1992-10-01 Twenty-four
sheets of authentic origami paper (two each of 12
different colors: red, yellow, royal blue, azure,
orange, lime green, kelly green, sky blue, pink, peach,
tan, gray) for creating fascinating figures, shapes, and
objects. Easier-to-fold, large-size white-backed sheets
deer-skull-wall-hanging-decoration-free-papercraft-download

help origamists free a multitude of configurations from
flat piece of paper.
Perfect Papercraft Toys Parragon 2012-04 Make your own
robots, monsters, and superheroes! With over 20 of the
coolest paperwork designs, there is something for
everyone!
Corgi Crafts Ellen Deakin 2021-10-12 "If you enjoy arts
and crafts and have an insatiable love of corgis (like
we do), then Ellen Deakin’s Corgi Crafts is the perfect
guide to spark your creativity and celebrate the lowrider lifestyle." —Parents of Maxine the Fluffy Corgi,
@Madmax_Fluffyroad on Instagram Step-by-step crafts for
corgi lovers everywhere! Corgis are the cute dogs that
everyone is crazy for. From their adorable faces and
their fluffy butts to their Royal connections, Corgis
are top dog when it comes to cuteness and personality.
Get your paws on Corgi Crafts and try out 20 adorable
Corgi-themed crafts, perfect for novice or expert
crafters. Each project comes with step-by-step photo
instructions. Choose from different Corgi-inspired
projects such as: Keyrings Cushions Hats and Hoodies
Plushes and Cushions Bookmarks Mini Notebooks Masks and
Eye Masks Planters Magnets Necklaces and Bracelets
Plates and Mugs Planter Dog crowns and Accessories Gift
boxes Door hangers Rock painting Balloons String art
Everything that you will need to craft each project is
listed in the book along with templates and guides. Both
novice and expert crafters will enjoy this wide variety
of projects. They're great for yourself or to give as
gifts, but you’ll probably want to make them for both.
Magic Ernesto De Martino 2015 The work of Ernesto de
Martino is relatively unknown outside of Italian
intellectual circles, but with a growing interest in his
ethnographic and theoretical work, he is now widely
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considered to be one of the great anthropologists and
historians of religion of the early twentieth century.
Magic: A theory from the south (first published in
Italian asSud e Magia) is de Martino's stunning
ethnography of ceremonial magic in southern Italy
(Luciana/Basilicata), an intimate “other” to Western
European civilization. Rigorous and detailed analyses of
evil eye, possession, witchcraft, religious belief,
“binding,” exorcism, and various magical practices lead
de Martino to question the historical, ideological,
ritual, psychological, and pragmatic grounds of the arts
of enchantment. The question here is not whether magic
is irrational or rational, but why it came to be
perceived as a problem of knowledge in the first place.
De Martino's response is contextualized within his
wider, pathbreaking theorization of ritual, as well as
his politically sensitive reading of the south's
subaltern culture in its historical encounter with
Western science. In addition to the ethnography, De
Martino's historical anthropology traces the development
of “jettatura” in Enlightenment Naples as a paradigm of
the complex dynamics between hegemonic and subaltern
cultures. Far ahead of its time, this first English
edition (annotated and translated by Dorothy Louise
Zinn) stands to be as relevant as ever as
anthropologists (among others) continue to theorize
modernity's continued tryst with magical thinking. 1st
Edition Publication Data: [1959] 2001. Sud e magia.
Milano: Feltrinelli Editore. ISBN: 9788807816758.
The White Deer 1973 A Latvian tale of two brothers in
search of an enchanted White Deer.
Red Ted Art Margarita Woodley 2013-03-28 Crafting has
never been more popular and Maggy Woodley, the creative
force behind Red Ted, is passionate about making things
deer-skull-wall-hanging-decoration-free-papercraft-download

with her children, Max, four, and Pippa, two. Using
recycled materials and bits and bobs collected when out
and about, here are over 60 utterly irresistible things
to make with your kids. From adorable peanut shell
finger puppets to walnut babies, loo roll marionettes
and egg carton fairy lights, fabric mache bowls, stick
men and shell crabs, stone people, and many more, these
are projects for all the family to have fun with. And
what's more, the end results are so cute and desirable
that they look great around the home, or make
wonderfully unique and personal gifts. With a funky,
modern design and vibrant full colour photography
throughout, this is a must-have addition to every young
family's bookshelf.
BEAR HEAD. ADRIAN. TCHAIKOVSKY 2021
American Illustration 38 2019-11-07 American
Illustration 38 presents the year's best photographs
from 2018 as selected by a jury of art and design
experts. From over 7,000 images submitted to our annual
competition, the jury selected only 362 illustrations to
be presented in the oversized, beautifully printed,
deluxe, hardcover, 384-page annual award book. The AI38
jury included: Christopher Brand, Crown Publishing;
Hannah K Lee, The New York Times; Janet Michaud,
Politico; Dennis Huyhn, Buzzfeed; Maria G. Keehan,
Smithsonian; Aaron Rinas, Art + Mechanical; and Marianne
Seregi, National Geographic.
Axolotl! Professor Susan Mason 2016-11-10 Kids - want to
be the expert on the world's coolest salamander amongst
your friends? Find out what makes the Axolotl so special
in this colourful picture book. Enjoy learning and
sharing fun facts about this weirdly-named creature.
Discover why Axolotls are so cool in this book
especially dedicated to this group of Salamanders.
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Inside this book you will discover: The Axolotl's
special healing ability It's ancient link with mythology
Why Axolotls can have two ways to reproduce Its
camouflage ability And much more! Fun facts about the
world's coolest salamander. An info-picture book for 7
to 11 year olds."
Decorative Stencils Top That! 2003 Each stylish case
contains quality project components and is accompanied
by an informative 64-page full color book. The series is
perfect for adults wishing to learn new hobbies or
skills or for people wishing to give a creative friend a
more useful and enjoyable present. All the tools and
equipment you need for each subject are supplied in the
beautiful keepsake cases. Completion of the basic
projects included in each title will leave the reader
eager to tackle more advanced designs. The only limit
will be their imagination!
Crepe Paper Flowers Lia Griffith 2018-08-07 With 30
projects and an introduction to both crafting paper
flowers and working with crepe paper, this book is full
of inspiration and expert advice for beginners. If you
have a Cricut Maker, you can download the templates to
your machine so you can enjoy your own homemade bouquets
in no time. Crepe paper is the best material for
creating paper flowers, especially for beginners. It's
forgiving and malleable--easy to cut, bend, curl, and
shape into peony petals, daffodil trumpets,
chrysanthemum blooms, and more. And if you have a Cricut
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Maker, you can easily cut out the shapes from templates
you download for free on Lia Griffith's website using a
code. Then, follow instructions for crafting the flowers
to arrange and display in vases and pots and as bouquets
and wreaths.
The Complete Book of Origami Robert J. Lang 2012-09-20
Create 37 figures with clear, step-by-step instructions
and helpful diagrams. Simple to advanced objects include
rocket, mouse, elephant, violinist, Viking ship, and
many more.
The Pied Piper of Hamelin Robert Browning 1912 The Pied
Piper pipes the village free of rats, and when the
villagers refuse to pay him for the service he exacts a
terrible revenge.
50 Cross Stitch Quickies Christmas BUCILLA NEEDLECRAFTS
2017-06-22 Celebrate the holidays with miniature
stitchery designs that are quick to make for decorations
and gifts. The fun collection in 50 Cross Stitch
Quickies for Christmas from Leisure Arts presents a big
variety of themes, from Santas and snowmen to angels and
cheerful greetings. The designs were all chosen from
popular kits originally published by Bucilla
Needlecrafts, a division of Plaid Enterprises. With
stitch counts of approximately 35 by 35 or less each,
the designs are perfect for creating ornaments, gift
tags, greeting cards, and embellishments for holiday
accessories.
Crocheted Flowers Jan Ollis 2012-04-01 Twenty great
flower designs that are easy and fun to make.
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